
 

 

  

 
 

 
 
 

Friday 10 May 2019   
Week 2 Term 2 
Kia ora, Kia orana,  Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu,Bula vinaka, Ni hao, greetings to all whanau and 
friends of Flat Bush School, 
As our week comes to an end we are able to celebrate the opening of our school’s new astroturfed areas.  
These are bright, colourful and ready for all of our learners to use. I would like to congratulate the following learners for 
moving up a level in our Lexia Reading programme. 

Rm 11  Rm 14  Rm 16  Rm 18  Rm 19  Rm 20 

Laulelei Tapui  Priscilla 
Takaiti-Smith 

Vainikolo Huihui  Puli Tulikihakau  Johnny Heretama 
Jessy Lomu 

Moana Robinson 

Board of Trustees​ nomination letters will have been arriving into letterboxes this week, please feel free to contact the office if 
you have any questions. All whānau that have learners at Flat Bush School are eligible to be nominated for our school’s Board 
of Trustees.  
Next Thursday ​ from 6pm we have a presentation in our school hall that is being delivered by Nick Tuitasi. The theme for his 
sharing is on positive family dynamics and ways to build this in our homes. Nick is a great speaker, humorous and down to 
earth. We will have our MP Room open from 5.30pm and will provide a light supper before Nick starts at 6pm, we anticipate 
finishing by 7.30pm. Car parking will be available in both of our school car parks. 
For whānau​ with preschool aged children we are putting together a story time group which will meet in our school Library for 
an hour to share some great ideas on how to help our children develop reading skills before they start school.  The group will 
meet on a Friday from 9.30am-10.30am on the 17th of May, 7th of June and 28th of June. 
For further information please contact Mrs Mayerhofler our Associate Principal. 
Monday marks ​the opening of Room 21 and we welcome Whaea Elisa Patterson who is joining the FBS learning community as 
the classroom teacher. 
Wishing all of our FBS mothers a wonderful Sunday, enjoy your special day. Best wishes to all FBS learners involved in Winter 
Sports this weekend, play hard, play fair and have fun. 
Kia manuia, 
Mr Avatea 
Proud to be your Principa​l 

 

This Week’s Maths Challenge 

Name​: ___________________________________  

 

Room​:  ________________________________ 

Return your answer to Room 19.  Those with the right answers will have their names published in next week’s newsletter.   

 

 

The Fearless Explorers explore many 
different things. IT’S ALWAYS 

POSSIBLE!! 

 
 

 

 
   

 

 


